
 
 2021 VITA Participation Change of Service 

The Commissioner of the Revenue’s partnership with New River Community Action and their Volunteer 
Income Tax Assistance (VITA) program will be temporarily suspended for 2021 due to the coronavirus 
pandemic and the uncertainty it creates.   

The VITA program offers free tax help for both Federal and State filing for those who qualify.  In 2020 the 
Commissioner of the Revenue Office partnered with New River Community Action in order to bring this 
free income tax service to the community.  We hope to provide VITA services in the future and look 
forward to working with participants and New River Community Action’s VITA staff once we are able to 
accommodate. 

The Commissioner’s office will continue to assist in the preparation and filing of Virginia individual income 
tax returns for community members at no charge all year long.    

For more information about the VITA program, please go to the following link: 
https://newrivercommunityaction.org/income-tax-assistance/ 
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